
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the sealed bids will be received by the Secretary of the 

Yorktown Heights Fire District, town of Yorktown, Westchester County, New York, until 4:00 

p.m. on Tuesday, January 10
th
, 2017, at the Secretary’s Office, Joseph F. Eaton CPA, 334 

Underhill Ave 4B, Yorktown Heights, NY, for the cleaning maintenance of Station #2, 

Locksley Road for the year 2017.  Specifications can be picked up at the Secretary’s office, 

Monday through Friday, between the hours of 9:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.  CERTIFICATES OF 

INSURANCE, INCLUDING WORKMEN’S COMPENSATION, MUST BE INCLUDED 

WITH THE BID.  Bids will be opened January 10
th
, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. at the Locksley Road 

Firehouse. 

 

The bidder assumes the risk of any delay in the mail.  Whether sent by mail or means of personal 

delivery, the bidder assumes the responsibility for having the bids in at the time and the place 

specified above. 

 

The Board of Fire Commissioners reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to accept that 

bid which is deemed most favorable to the interests of the Yorktown Heights Fire District. 

 

Jeanmarie Klaus 

Secretary/Treasurer 

Yorktown Heights Fire District 

914-962-5561 ext 2 

 


